
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE               Contact: Van Wanggaard 
January 14, 2025         608-266-1832 
 

STATEMENT ON GOVERNOR EVERS’ PROPOSED “VIOLENCE PREVENTION EFFORTS”  
 
“Let me get this straight, Milwaukee’s Office of Violence Prevention was so ineffective at preventing 
violence that they fired the director and renamed the office. But now, Governor Evers wants to replicate 
that failure at the state level? And he wants to implement gun control that has failed to prevent gun 
violence anywhere in the country?  
 
“This isn’t hard.  You don’t need to grow government to prevent violence. If Governor Evers is serious 
about ending violence and crime, he should support law enforcement and give them the tools and 
resources they need. He should order Milwaukee Public Schools to follow the law and hire resource 
officers. He should tell his District Attorney buddies to charge and lock up criminals. Eliminating violence 
requires taking violent criminals off the street.”  
 

 

 

 


